
 

 
 
6th December, 2019 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 

Hazel Class Celebration 
 
This term year 1 have been learning about ‘Why People Celebrate’. The children 
have been budding designers and planned and designed their own party hats.  To 
end our topic the children are going to celebrate by having their own celebration 
and we are asking for party food contributions.   If you could please send in a small 
donation of food on the morning of Wednesday 11th December.   
 
Please find below a list of party food that would be suitable for your child’s 
celebration.  

 Fruit 

 Crisps 

 Biscuits 

 Savoury snacks. 

School will provide drinks.  
 
Please note we are a nut free school and no food containing nuts or traces of nuts 
should be sent in. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss K Charlton 

 
Miss K Charlton 
Year 1 Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


